
You can respond to this letter, view previous questions posed to your organization, as well see your responses, 
view press releases that relate to your application and more from the NGO Response System, accessible from the 
NGO Branch website at www.un.org/ecosoc/ngo (click “NGO Response System” in the left hand menu). Use the 
log in information provided in this letter, or provided previous from our office 
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2 April 2010 
 

Asian-Eurasian Human Rights Forum 
Ref: 2010 Resumed Session of the Committee on NGOs (26 May – 4 June 2010) 

 
Dear Ms Barathieu, 
 

In preparation for the 2010 Resumed Session of the Committee on Non-Governmental 
Organizations (26 May - 4 June 2010), we would like to inform you that the questions posed 
by the Committee on 5 February 2010 have not been replied to by your organization. 
 

Kindly submit your response by 23 April 2010 in order for the Committee to resume 
the consideration of your application during its forthcoming session. 
 

Please submit your response through the NGO Response System, accessible from the 
NGO Branch website. Your login information is stated below in this letter. 
 
     

Sincerely yours, 

                  
                                                Andrei Abramov  

                                                Chief NGO Branch 
 
 
 
Asian-Eurasian Human Rights Forum 
E-240, Sarita ViharNew Delhi – 110044, India 
Fax: +91. 191. 2 505 161 
E-mail: knpandita@yahoo.co.uk 
 
NGO Response System Log in Information 
Username: asiaeurasia@hotmail.com 
Password: lawvb 


